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God of Freedom - Bible Study Book Jen Wilkin 2022-01-03 Every book of the Bible
tells us what is true about God. In Genesis we see Him as Creator and Covenant
Maker. In Exodus we see Him as our strong Deliverer who sets us free from sin and
death. In this 10-session study of Exodus 19-40, journey through the story of how
God shepherds His newly-liberated children into an understanding of what their
freedom means: lives consecrated for service to God and to one another. Revisit
familiar scenes of the giving of the Ten Commandments, the idolatrous worship of a
golden calf, and of the intricate details of the tabernacle. And with fresh
perspective, ask what these stories teach God's children today about how to live
as those set free. In every page of the Bible, learn to see Christ through the
stories of His people. And discover how the God who created you and made a
covenant with you will deliver you from death to life, for His name and renown.
Additional purchase or renting of the video teaching sessions is recommended for
the best experience of this Bible study book. Features: Leader helps to guide
questions and discussions within small groups Personal study segments to complete
among 10 weeks of group sessions Ten essential teaching videos, approximately
30-45 minutes per session, available via redemption code printed in Bible study
book for individual streaming access Benefits: Learn the deeper theological
implications of stories you may have known for years. Understand how the freedom
God gives His children is meant to lead us to lives of glad service to God and our
communities of faith. Explore how we understand the character of Christ, even
through Old Testament accounts.
Sermon Notes Larry W. Ellis 2009-06-03 Bible study is made easier when we have a
place to start! What do I study today? What do I preach or teach next week? In
this volume there is a study outline for each week for three years. It can be used
both inductively and deductively. The author spent hours mining each text. The
outline represents the "gist" of the message or lesson presented to a "live"
congregation. Outlines cover both Old and New Testament. If desired, full
manuscripts and compact discs are available for further study as well as a volume
of written sermons. The reader will discover that each lesson holds spiritual
treasure on most any subject in Scripture.
Save Yourself Some Pain Ray Comfort 2018
The Humiliation of Christ in Its Physical Ethical and Official Aspects Alexander
Balmain Bruce 2019-03-04 This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to
the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world), and other notations in the work. This work
is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As
a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred
pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that
this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
The Sermon on the Mount Jan Wells 2003-06-01
Humility Andrew Murray 1896
Basics for Believers D. A. Carson 2018-11-06 Christians taking their first steps
of faith, as well as experienced believers reexamining their spiritual
foundations, will find wisdom in this study of Philippians and the disciplines of
the Christian life. They'll be encouraged to let the cross shape their outlook on
suffering, emulate worthy Christian role models, persevere by developing seven
virtues, and put the gospel first in all aspects of life.
Church of God Evangel 1996
The Greatest Chapter in the Bible (Pack Of 25) John Piper 2020-04-30 The Greatest
Chapter in the Bible Adapted from Why I Love the Apostle Paul by John Piper By
John Piper The greatest chapter in the Bible is Romans 8. Why? Because Romans 8
spells out all that God is for us in his Son, Jesus Christ. Romans 8:32 says, "He
who did not spare his own Son but gave him up for us all, how will he not also
with him graciously give us all things?" What are the great obstacles between us
and everlasting happiness? One obstacle is our sin. We are all sinners (Rom.
3:23), and the wages of that sin is eternal death (Rom. 6:23). Another obstacle is
the wrath of God. If God is justly wrathful toward us in our sinful guilt, then we
have no hope of everlasting happiness. When Paul calls Jesus God's own Son, the
point is that there are no others like him, and he is infinitely precious to the
Father. The point of Romans 8:32 is that this love of God for his one and only Son
was like a massive, Mount Everest obstacle standing between God and our salvation.
Here was an obstacle almost insurmountable. Could God--would God--overcome his
cherishing, admiring, treasuring, white-hot, infinite, affectionate bond with his
Son and hand him over to be lied about and betrayed and denied and abandoned and
mocked and flogged and beaten and spit on and nailed to a cross and pierced with a
sword, like an animal being butchered and hung up on a rack? The unthinkable
reality that Romans 8:32 affirms is that God did it. He did hand him over. God did
not spare him. In this passage Paul is saying the most unthinkable thing: God
handed over his Son to death. "This Jesus [was] delivered up according to the
definite plan and foreknowledge of God" (Acts 2:23). God himself handed over his
Son. Nothing greater or harder has ever happened. Or ever will. Therefore, God has
done the hardest thing to give us everlasting happiness. He did not spare his own
Son but gave him up for us all. What does this guarantee? Paul puts it in the form
of a rhetorical question (that means a question he expects us to immediately
answer correctly): "how will he not also with him graciously give us all things?"
"All things" is not a promise of a trouble-free life. Four verses later Paul says,
"For your sake we are being killed all the day long; we are regarded as sheep to
be slaughtered." (Rom. 8:36) Instead, "all things" means all things we need to be
eternally happy in God. Since God did not spare his own Son, all things will work
together for our good (8:28), we will be glorified (8:30), and nothing, not even
persecution or famine or danger or death, can separate us from the love of God in
Christ (8:35-39). Paul said, "All the promises of God find their Yes in [Jesus]"
(2 Cor. 1:20). That is because the Father did not spare his Son. He did it so that
all things--all these promises--would be absolutely certain for those who trust
him. I have fought all the battles of my life with the promises of God--battles
against fear and lust and greed and pride and anger. Battles for courage and

Power of the Plus Factor Norman Vincent Peale 2016-09-28
Theology of Work Bible Commentary Theology of Work Project 2015 Business,
education, law, service industries, medicine, government wherever you work, in
whatever capacity, the Scriptures have something to say about it. This "Theology
of Work Bible Commentary "is an in-depth Bible study tool put together by a group
of biblical scholars, pastors, and workplace Christians to help you discover what
the first part of the Old Testament from Creation to Abraham and the Patriarchs to
the Exodus from Egypt and the Law of Moses says about work. "
Sinners in the Hands of an Angry God Jonathan Edwards 2019-08-15 Preached at
Enfield, Connecticut on July 8, 1741, this is perhaps the greatest sermon ever
preached in America—and is certainly among the most well known. Owing to its
forthright dealing with God’s wrath and His intense hatred of sin and the sinner,
it is also one of the most controversial. Indeed, for more than three-quarters of
the sermon Edwards lays down a relentless stream of the most vivid and horrifying
descriptions of the danger facing unregenerate men. While it is difficult to read
such graphic language, there is abundant hope in the sermon’s conclusion. Edwards
puts it this way, “And now you have an extraordinary opportunity, a day wherein
Christ has thrown the door of mercy wide open and stands calling and crying with a
loud voice to poor sinners.” While those who would rather ignore God’s justice in
favor of His mercy condemn Edwards and his sermon, those who were present and
actually heard him preach that day reacted in a decidedly different manner.
According to the diary of Reverend Stephen Williams who attended the sermon,
“Before the sermon was done there was a great moaning and crying through the whole
House, ‘what shall I do to be saved; oh, I am going to hell, etc.’” The diary goes
on to indicate that Edwards had to interrupt his sermon and come down to minister
to those who were under such awful conviction. And so, in spite of what the
scoffers might think or say, “the amazing and astonishing power of God” was
manifested among the people that day—with many falling not into the hands of an
angry God, but into the arms of a mighty Savior.
OUR DAILY WALK F.B MEYER 2015-11-30 What better way than to start each day with
the words of God in our minds. FB Meyer brings us short readings on a variety of
themes to encourage, challenge and remind us of our obligations. Our Daily Walk is
a treasury of wisdom distilled into brief and memorable readings which can be
enjoyed by anyone - whether they have an hour to meditate or five minutes of peace
in a hectic schedule
Authentic Christianity Ray C. Stedman 2011-07-01 Ray Stedman's passion encourages
you to be an authentic Christian—to move you beyond religion, doctrines, rules,
and rituals—and into the life-changing experience of being genuinely and
intimately connected with Christ. Authentic Christianity takes a look at 2
Corinthians to show you how to live a life of faith with integrity and regain the
purpose, simplicity, and inspiration of genuine faith—the kind of life that
compels others to seek its Source.
There Once Was a Crooked Lady Patricia J. Fitzpatrick 2008-10-01 This book is a
compilation of thoughts put down on paper in an effort to encourage the pilgrim to
push forward on his/her journey Home. It is a combination of personal experiences,
conversations, and observations of this pilgrim, who has been bent and broken, but
carries on because I can do all things through Christ Who strengthens me. Patricia
Fitzpatrick is a woman who loves her God and her family. Being afflicted with
Rheumatoid Arthritis since age 3, Patricia has learned to overcome many obstacles
in life, physical and spiritual. Being disabled, sometimes frustration would come
over Patricia when there was a work to be done, yet physical limitations keep her
from participating. Some years ago Patricia began to write down some thoughts as a
form of meditation and study. These written pieces were shared with friends and
family. Now, Patricia hopes to share her deep love for God with others through
this book.
Spiritual Disciplines for the Christian Life Donald S. Whitney 2014-05-23 Drawn
from a rich heritage, Spiritual Disciplines for the Christian Life will guide you
through a carefully selected array of disciplines. By illustrating why the
disciplines are important, showing how each one will help you grow in godliness,
and offering practical suggestions for cultivating them, Spiritual Disciplines for
the Christian Life will provide you with a refreshing opportunity to become more
like Christ and grow in character and maturity. Now updated and revised to equip a
new generation of readers, this anniversary edition features in-depth discussions
on each of the key disciplines.
Matthew Tyndale House Publishers 1992-09 Everything you need for your Bible study
-- all in one convenient, economical book. Available in New International Version
or The Living Bible text. Life Application Bible Studies have the power to change
lives. They feature 13 ready-to-use lessons, the complete text of the Bible book,
application notes from the Life Application Bible, charts, maps, Bible character
profiles, and Bible study questions with generous room for writing answers.
Don't Follow Your Heart Jon Bloom 2015
The Epistle to the Philippians Peter T. O'Brien 2014-04-21 This commentary series
is established on the presupposition that the theological character of the New
Testament documents calls for exegesis that is sensitive to theological themes as
well as to the details of the historical, linguistic, and textual context. Such
thorough exegetical work lies at the heart of these volumes, which contain
detailed verse-by-verse commentary preceded by general comments on each section
and subsection of the text. An important aim of the NIGTC authors is to interact
with the wealth of significant New Testament research published in recent articles
and monographs. In this connection the authors make their own scholarly
contributions to the ongoing study of the biblical text. The text on which these
commentaries are based is the UBS Greek New Testament, edited by Kurt Aland and
others. While engaging the major questions of text and interpretation at a
scholarly level, the authors keep in mind the needs of the beginning student of
Greek as well as the pastor or layperson who may have studied the language at some
time but does not now use it on a regular basis.
Sermon Sparks Thomas H. Troeger 2011-11-01 A working pastor is always looking for
fresh preaching perspectives. This hands-on resource from the author of a longstanding column in the journal Lectionary Homiletics covers the entire three-year
lectionary cycle with brief reflections designed to generate fresh and timely
sermon ideas. Each reflection is limited to two pages and provides an
interpretation of one or more lections for every month of the year. While some
focus on a single lection, others draw forth a theological/pastoral theme that
stretches across several lections, suggesting how to approach an entire month
homiletically.
Galatians, Ephesians, Philippians, Colossians & Philemon Maxie D. Dunnam
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purity and contentment and humility and peace and love. All of them by the word of
God--the promises of God. Behind every one of those battles is the logic of
heaven: "I did not spare my own Son; therefore, my promise to you cannot fail. I
will help you. Go. Do what I have called you to do." This promise isn't just for
me. It's for anyone who reads it and receives, by faith, Jesus Christ as their
Savior, their treasure, their hope, and their joy. If you want to receive Jesus
Christ as your treasure today, thank God right now that you have this desire. It
is a wonderful gift. Then call out to him in prayer and tell him what is in your
heart. Perhaps with these words: O God, I believe that Jesus Christ is your Son,
and that you have opened the eyes of my heart to see the truth of Christ and my
great need for him. I see that I am a sinner and need forgiveness. I see that
Christ died for sinners and rose again. I see the wonderful promise that all who
believe in Christ receive this forgiveness and eternal life. So I do believe, and
I appeal to your mercy to save me from my sin, and welcome me, as you promised,
into eternal life with you. Put your Spirit within me, I pray, and give me all the
help I need to follow Jesus as Lord, and obey his teachings. Please lead me to a
Bible-believing church where I can grow in faith and with others who love Jesus.
Amen.
Catching the Wind of the Spirit Sunder Krishnan 2010-08-31 In Catching the Wind of
the Spirit, Rev. Krishnan explores eight spiritual disciplines—the sails that we
must hoist if we are to catch the wind of the Spirit: Worship, Scripture
meditation, Study, Prayer, Confession, Fellowship, Service and Giving. "The Holy
Spirit is much the same as the wind and the sailboat," says Rev. Sunder Krishnan.
It is the Spirit of God who performs the vital work of transforming each of us
into the image of our Savior and Lord. But in order to be effectively steered and
directed by the Spirit, we must embrace the spiritual disciplines that will help
us gradually and progressively be transformed into the image of Christ. Each
chapter includes questions for individual or group study.
Secrets Of Victory 1982
Truth for Life Alistair Begg 2021-11-01 A year of gospel-saturated daily devotions
from renowned Bible teacher Alistair Begg. Start with the gospel each and every
day with this one-year devotional by renowned Bible teacher Alistair Begg. We all
need to be reminded of the truth that anchors our life and excites and equips us
to live for Christ. Reflecting on a short passage each day, Alistair spans the
Scriptures to show us the greatness and grace of God, and to thrill our hearts to
live as His children. His clear, faithful exposition and thoughtful application
mean that this resource will both engage your mind and stir your heart. Each day
includes prompts to apply what you’ve read, a related Bible text to enjoy, and a
plan for reading through the whole of the Scriptures in a year. The hardback cover
and ribbon marker make this a wonderful gift.
Desiring God John Piper 1996 Insightful and heart-warming, this classic book is
written for those who seek to know God better. It unfolds life-impacting, biblical
truths and has been called a "soul-stirring celebration of the pleasures of
knowing God."
Lectionary Preaching Workbook John R. Brokhoff 1993
Lord, Change My Attitude James MacDonald 2015-06-18 Change your attitude, change
your life. We’re very good at explaining why we’re unhappy: bad job, bad
relationships, bad luck. But there’s probably a better reason: bad attitudes. In
Lord, Change My Attitude, James MacDonald shows us just how much our attitudes
affect our lives. One of his bestsellers, this book is classic James: It’s clear,
it’s inspiring, and it packs a punch. Drawing from the experience of the
Israelites who grumbled through the wilderness, MacDonald shows how bad attitudes
rob us of joy. Coveting, complaining, and being critical are not what our hearts
were made for. They were made for thankfulness, contentment, and love. Is your
heart straining under the weight of a bad attitude? Don’t read this book if you’re
looking for a quick fix. Don’t read this book if you’re unwilling to change. Read
it if you’re ready for a serious, inside-out attitude adjustment.
Longing for Motherhood Chelsea Patterson Sobolik 2018-03-06 When hopes for
motherhood are deferred... Childlessness remains a taboo topic in today’s culture,
especially in Christian circles. Many women feel isolated, ashamed, or uncertain
of how to reconcile this trial with a loving God. The death of the dream of
motherhood—whether from infertility, barrenness, miscarriage, or the loss of a
child—is one of the hardest journeys women can walk through. In Longing for
Motherhood, Chelsea Patterson Sobolik speaks to these burdens specifically. She
shares vulnerably about her own journey of childlessness and how she has
ultimately come to view her story through the lens of Scripture and our hope in
Christ. While remaining tender and empathetic toward suffering and longing, she
discusses the comfort we have in knowing that the Lord is sovereign over all, and
that His love is sufficient to carry us through any and every situation. A timely
book for women struggling with childlessness, as well as for pastors, friends, and
family who want to care for them well, Longing for Motherhood is a tender,
truthful companion for a difficult journey.
Evidence Unseen James Rochford 2013-05-20 Evidence Unseen is the most accessible
and careful though through response to most current attacks against the Christian
worldview.
Romans Hope of the Nations Practical Christianity Foundation 2020-08-08 Hope of
the nations The book of Romans is a masterpiece of Christian doctrine through
which the apostle Paul explores many fundamentals of the Christian faith. In this
letter, Paul, the servant of Jesus Christ, affirms the reality of humanity’s
fallen condition and God’s divine provision for redemption. Through this letter
originally addressed to the believers in ancient Rome, we today can peer into the
clouded mirror of divine grace and glimpse the plan of redemption as sovereignly
designed by the Master Potter through the life, death, and resurrection of His
Son, our Lord Jesus Christ.
KJV Life Application Study Bible, Third Edition (Red Letter, Hardcover) Tyndale
2021-10-05 Trusted and treasured by millions of readers over 30 years, the Life
Application Study Bible, Third Edition is today's #1-bestselling study Bible.
Perhaps the most complete single-volume Bible ever compiled, this study Bible
helps readers of all ages understand the language of the Bible and gives advice on
how to apply its teachings to the ups and downs of everyday life. It has been
thoroughly updated and expanded, offering even more relevant insights. With a
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fresh, two-color interior design and updated study notes and features, this Bible
will help you understand God's Word better than ever. It answers the real-life
questions that you have and provides you with practical yet powerful ways to apply
the Bible to your everyday life. This edition includes the full text of the
revered King James Version of the Bible. The words of Jesus are in red. Features:
Now more than 10,000 notes and features Over 100 Life Application profiles of key
Bible people Refreshed design with a second color for visual clarity Introductions
and overviews for each book of the Bible More than 500 maps & charts placed for
quick reference Dictionary/concordance 16 pages of full-color maps Christian
Worker's Resource
The Bible Exposition Commentary Warren W. Wiersbe 2003 Here is a commentary that
doesn't read like a commentary but like letters from a good friend. Here is the
exciting truth of the New Testament Scriptures wrapped in the warm, personal style
of one of America's best-loved Bible teachers. Study the first half of the New
Testament, from Matthew through Galatians, in digestible sections that emphasize
personal application as well as biblical content. And be spiritually enriched as
have hundreds of thousands of other pastors, teachers, and students of the Word
who have benefited from this best-selling series with over 2 million copies in
print. Dr. Warren Wiersbe brings the people, places, history, and teachings of the
New Testament to life in the pages of The Bible Exposition Commentary. This first
volume is a compilation of the following books: and Be Loyal Matthew Be Dynamic
Acts 1-12 Be Diligent Mark Be Daring Acts 13-28 Be Compassionate Luke 1-13 Be
Right Romans Be Courageous Luke 14-24 Be Wise 1 Corinthians Be Alive John 1-12 Be
Encouraged 2 Corinthians Be Transformed John 13-21 Be Free Galatians
The Teacher's Bible Commentary H. Franklin Paschall 1972-05-01 The Teacher's Bible
Commentary has been one of the widely used reference tools for Sunday School
Teachers for over 25 years. From the ideal stage, the commentary was designed to
meet the week-to week needs of men and women who have the awesome responsibility
of leading others in the study of God's word.
Towards Friendship-Shaped Communities: A Practical Theology of Friendship AnneMarie Ellithorpe 2022-04-11 A unique and incisive exploration of the place and
nature of friendship in both its personal and civic dimensions In Towards
Friendship-Shaped Communities: A Practical Theology of Friendship, distinguished
theological researcher Anne-Marie Ellithorpe delivers a constructive and
insightful exploration of the place and nature of friendship as innate to being
human, to the human vocation, and to life within the broader community. Of
particular interest to members and leaders of faith communities, this book
responds to contemporary concerns regarding relationality and offers a
comprehensive theology of friendship. The author provides an inclusive and
interdisciplinary study that brings previous traditions and texts into dialogue
with contemporary contexts and concerns, including examples from Indigenous and
Euro-Western cultures. Readers will reflect on the theology of friendship and the
interrelationship between friendship and community, think critically about their
own social and theological imagination, and develop an integrative approach to
theological reflection that draws on Don Browning’s Fundamental Practical
Theology. Integrating philosophical, anthropological, and theological perspectives
on the study of friendship, this book presents: A thorough introduction to
contemporary questions on friendship and discussions of co-existing friendship
worlds Comprehensive explorations of friendship in first and second testament
writings, as well as friendship within classical and Christian traditions
Practical discussions of theology, friendship, and the social imagination,
including explorations of mutuality and spirit-shaped friendships Considerations
for outworking friendship ideals within communities of practice, from the
perspective of strategic (or fully) practical theology Perfect for graduate and
advanced undergraduate students taking courses on friendship or practical
theology, Towards Friendship-Shaped Communities: A Practical Theology of
Friendship will also earn a place in the libraries of scholars of practical
theology and community practitioners, including ministers, priests, pastors,
spiritual advisors, and counselors.
Sermon Messages from God's Man, Finis Steelman 2006-11-30
Laugh Again Charles R. Swindoll 1995-03-08 Did you hear the one about the
Christian who couldn't keep from laughing? Chuck Swindoll has not only heard it,
he tells it in this delightful book that gives us permission to be happy again.
"When did life stop being funny?" Swindoll asks. His answer is found in this bestselling book which speaks to all busy, joy-drained people?from the pressured
businessman to the harried homemaker. In Laugh Again, readers will discover ways
to live in the present, say "no" to negativism, and realize that, while no one's
life is perfect, joy and humor can be inspirational. Let Chuck Swindoll show you
how to experience outrageous joy . . . and learn to laugh again!
Think John Piper 2013-04-23 This is a book to help Christians to think about
thinking. Focusing on the life of the mind helps us to know God better, love him
more, and care for the world. Along with an emphasis on emotions and the
experience of God, we also need to practise careful thinking about God. Piper
contends that 'thinking is indispensable on the path to passion for God'. So how
are we to maintain a healthy balance of mind and heart, thinking and feeling?
Piper urges us to think for the glory of God. He demonstrates from Scripture that
glorifying God with our minds and hearts is not either-or, but both-and. Thinking
carefully about God fuels passion and affections for God. Likewise, Christexalting emotion leads to disciplined thinking. Readers will be reminded that 'the
mind serves to know the truth that fuels the fires of the heart'.
Preaching with Bold Assurance Hershael W. York 2003 Brings the Bold Assurance
concept to the pulpit, giving preachers a practical tool to help them use their
minds, mouths, and beings to communicate effectively.
A Gentle Thunder Max Lucado 2012-08-27 For Ingest Only - Data needs to be cleaned
up for all products being loaded
Knowing God J. I. Packer 2021-02-16 For half a century, J. I. Packer's classic has
helped Christians around the world discover the wonder, the glory, and the joy of
knowing God. Now featured in the IVP Signature Collection, this thought-provoking
work seeks to renew and enrich our understanding of God, bringing together knowing
about God and knowing God through a close relationship with Jesus Christ.
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